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On behalf of all of us here at Gage, we’d like to share a moment of
gratitude this holiday season.  It means the world to us that you have
continued to recognize Gage as a trusted resource and hiring partner
right here in our community.  Our business would not be the same
without strong community partners like you.

Over the last several years, we have taken the opportunity to sharpen
our goals, strengthen our mission and focus on our values in order to
continue to evolve with each new market.  We’ve celebrated many
achievements over the last year - and continue to dedicate our time,
talent and resources to support our community, our employees, our
students and our future workforce.  

As a third-generation family-owned business, we are forever grateful
to our founders, our family, and our staff. Special thanks to our staff
and leadership team as they continue to amaze us with what they
can accomplish in each new market, achieving their goals and
continually finding new and creative ways to support our partners. 

Above all, we’d like to thank our clients, customers, partners, friends
and our community as a whole. As we look ahead to the new year,
here at Gage we remain committed to our core values of being
accountable, being kind, being humble and being a trusted resource. 

We promise to deliver only the best in our industry – and we hope to
continue to be your local recruitment firm of choice - not only for
your traditional staffing needs, but also as your local leader in
professional placements and executive search, as well as your local
workforce and recruitment consultants under our newest line of
service.   

We thank you for your trust in us, and we look forward to continuing
to be a trusted resource for our community for years to come.

The Gage Family
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Gage/Reading High
Career Program
Returns!

We are thrilled to announce the re-launch of

our innovative Gage/RHS Career Program,

which allows us to directly assist the

students of Reading High School with career

connections, interview tips, job placements,

and more. 

Workforce and
Education Investment:
EITC Funding in Berks!
Gage continues to make meaningful contributions to
various local organizations that support our
community. This year, we were pleased to contribute
an additional $20,000 in EITC funding to five different
organizations, investing in scholarships and
educational improvement organizations right here in
our local community: Wyomissing Area Education
Foundation, Reading Area Community College
Educational Foundation, Berks Business Education
Coalition, Safe Berks and the Berks Career and
Technology Education Foundation.

Gage is celebrating the recent
announcement of Berks County
Living Magazine’s 2023 People’s
Choice Award, which we are
proud to celebrate for more than
25 consecutive years. We could
not have done this without our
amazing team and the people that
look to us as their local career
experts. We look forward to
celebrating more in 2023!

Gage wins
People's
Choice!

Gage Renews WBENC Certification
Today, as a proud WBENC-Certified Woman-Owned Business with
more 51% of women leading our organization, Gage is able to give
our customers more options – from local staffing and placement
services, to government tax incentives and rewards for companies
partnering with women-owned businesses. 


